
April 21, 2025
The Board of Supervisors met as 
Drainage District Trustees. To view 
the minutes from the drainage 
meeting, see the Drainage District 
minutes on the County website.
Chairman Rasmussen called the 
regular meeting of the Wright Coun-
ty Board of Supervisors to order at 
9:10 a.m. Members present were 
Kluss, Bosch, Rasmussen, Loux, 
and Ellis.
Motion by Ellis and seconded by 
Bosch to approve the tentative 
agenda. Motion carries.
Motion by Kluss and seconded by 
Loux to approve the minutes of the 
regular meeting of April 14, 2025 
with two corrections. Motion carries.
Approved claims for payment.
Landon Beck with Text My Gov, pre-
sented services what the company 
can offer to Wright County. This 
allows the Government Entities to 
connect with citizens via text mes-
sages. Beck will send estimates for 
the Board to review.
Motion by Ellis and seconded by 
Kluss to approve the Liquor License 
for Top of Iowa Lucky Wife, LLC for 

the effective dates of August 28th , 
2025 to September 2nd , 2025. Mo-
tion carries.
Motion by Ellis and seconded 
by Loux to appoint Savannah 
Schnetzer to be a Medical Examin-
er Investigator per Dr. Jon Ahrend-
sen’s email. Motion carries.
Motion by Kluss and seconded by 
Bosch to have County Engineer 
create a job posting for a Heavy 
Equipment Operator in the Bridge 
and Sign Maintenance Facility with 
a base pay of $29.46. Motion car-
ries.
Adam Clemons, Wright County En-
gineer, gave an update on the Sec-
ondary Roads.
Chairman Rasmussen congratulat-
ed Eric Rector, Wright County Con-
servation Director, for 30 years of 
service to Wright County.
Motion by Kluss and seconded by 
Loux to adjourn the meeting. Motion 
carries.
Rick Rasmussen, Chairman,
Wright County Board of Supervisors
Amanda Meyer,
Wright County Auditor
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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The City of Eagle Grove Iowa is hereby serving as Public Notice that on May 
19, 2025, at 6:30 p.m., the City Council will hold a public hearing during the 
regular City Council meeting to consider the submission of an application for 
a Community Development Block Grant.  The grant application will request 
funding assistance for improvements to the City’s Northeast Neighborhood.
This meeting will be held to give residents information concerning the pro-
posed project.  Citizens are encouraged to attend and express their prefer-
ences about the proposed activities.  Residents are able to provide com-
ments in writing in advance of the meeting by email to b.davis@eaglegrove.
gov or by mail to PO Box 165, Eagle Grove, IA 50533.  Additionally, citizens 
who wish to participate in the public hearing can do so by attending the 
meeting on May 19, 2025, at 6:30 PM at Eagle Grove Public Safety Building, 
210 E Broadway, Eagle Grove, Iowa.  Anyone who has questions about this 
assessment or requiring special accommodation at the upcoming hearing 
may contact the City Clerk at 515-448-4343.
                                                                              Bryce Davis
                                                                              City Administrator/Clerk
                                                                              City of Eagle Grove, Iowa
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